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CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.
Hello,
 
I have lived in Chapmen Woods for 35 years and believe the proposed Chapman Woods
Community Development Standards (CSD) are unnecessary.  Very few of the homes in
Chapman Woods are in their original condition and residents should be free to develop or
improve their property as they wish without being restricted by the government.
 
Very truly yours,
 
Greg Warde
629 Vallombrosa Drive
Pasadena, CA
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